
 

We would like to hear 
your views about changes 
to our offer of help and 
support to families.

This survey is aimed at parents and carers of children in North 
Lincolnshire. We would like to hear your views about changes to 
our offer of help and support to families.

Spending a few minutes of your time answering the questions in 
our survey will help us make sure we best understand what local 
families need. Complete the survey at 
www.northlincs.gov.uk/
children-family-offer 
or scan the QR code below.


